
‭DATE:‬ ‭August 21, 2025‬

‭TO:‬ ‭Weber School District Board of Education, Superintendent Gina Butters‬

‭FROM:‬ ‭Brock Mitchell, Business Administrator‬

‭SUBJECT:‬ ‭Utah Risk Management Payment‬

‭The Utah Division of Risk Management provides Weber School District with property, liability,‬
‭and vehicle insurance coverage. Each year, the district is invoiced for premiums associated with‬
‭these coverages. The invoices for the 2025–26 fiscal year have been received and are attached‬
‭for your review.‬

‭The premiums are as follows:‬

‭●‬ ‭Vehicle Insurance Premium‬‭– $131,820.00‬
‭●‬ ‭Liability Insurance Premium‬‭– $511,610.00‬
‭●‬ ‭Property Insurance Premium‬‭– $658,160.00‬

‭●‬ ‭Total Premium Due:‬‭$1,301,590.00‬

‭These premiums are due and payable upon receipt to the Utah Division of Risk Management.‬
‭The attached invoices provide the details of each category of coverage.‬

‭We are requesting approval from the Board to remit payment to the Utah Division of Risk‬
‭Management in the total amount of‬‭$1,301,590.00‬‭for‬‭the district’s insurance coverage for the‬
‭2025–26 fiscal year.‬

‭If you have any questions, please contact me at (801) 476-7841 or by email at‬
‭bmitchell@wsd.net‬


